
 

 

NOTICE 

GOLDFIELDS GAS PIPELINE ACCESS ARRANGEMENT 

ELECTRICITY REVIEW BOARD 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published on its website two applications for 
review of the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (GGP) further final decision, released by the Authority 
on 5 August 2010. 

The applications for review of the GGP further final decision were submitted by Southern 
Cross Pipelines Australia Pty Ltd, Southern Cross Pipelines (NPL) Australia Pty Ltd, Alinta 
DEWAP Pty Ltd, Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd and BHP Billiton Nickel West Pty Ltd 
on 19 August 2010.  

Under the Energy Arbitration and Review Act 1998, the Western Australian Electricity 
Review Board will consider these applications in accordance with the Gas Pipeline Access 
(Western Australia) Act 1998. 

Any enquiries in relation to the appeals should be made to: 

James Saunders, Partner 
Kott Gunning 
Level 8, AMP Building 
140 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Pam Herbener 
Chief Financial Officer 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
25 August 2010 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/1/54/43/review__electricity.pm

